
 
 
 

 
 

 

May 04, 2021 

 
 

MEMORANDUM TO: Alan A. Blamey, Chief 
     Reactor Projects Branch 2 
     Division of Reactor Projects 
 

FROM: Necota L. Staples, Senior Project Engineer    /RA/ 
     Reactor Projects Branch 2 
     Division of Reactor Projects 
 
 SUBJECT:   PUBLIC MEETING SUMMARY – JOSEPH M. FARLEY    
     NUCLEAR PLANT UNITS 1 AND 2, EDWIN I. HATCH    
     NUCLEAR PLANT UNITS 1 AND 2, DOCKET NO. 50-348,   
     50-364, 50-321, 50-366, MEETING NUMBER ML21117A030 
 

On April 27, 2021, the Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) conducted an online virtual meeting 
concerning Joseph M. Farley Nuclear Plant Units 1 and 2, and Edwin I. Hatch Nuclear Plant Units 1 
and 2.  The purpose of the meeting was to provide opportunities for the public to discuss the annual 
assessment for the period of January 1, 2020 - December 31, 2020.   
 
In response to the COVID-19 coronavirus and updated Federal Government guidance on travel and 
social distancing, the meeting was held remotely through the Microsoft Teams application.  The 
following documents related to the meeting are available in ADAMS:  Meeting Notice (ML21117A030), 
Joseph M. Farley Nuclear Plant Annual Assessment Letter (ML21062A001) and Edwin I. Hatch 
Nuclear Plant Annual Assessment Letter (ML21062A011), Assessment Meeting Presentation 
(ML21117A025).   
 
The meeting was conducted from 4:00 PM to 5:00 PM eastern time.  There were 30 attendees.  In 
summary, the attendees consisted of representatives from the NRC, Southern Nuclear Company, U.S. 
Environmental Protection Agency, State of Georgia, and members of the public.  Enclosed are a list of 
attendees. NRC staff were available for questions for half an hour.   
 
There was minimal interaction with the public which was consistent with the normal meetings 
conducted near the station.  Additionally, the meeting was listed in the Public Meeting Feedback 
System under Meeting Code (20210429) and upon submittal of this memo there were no public 
responses to the meeting. 
 
Docket Nos.: 50-321 and 50-366 
License Nos.: DPR-57 and NPF-5 
 
Docket Nos.:  50-348 and 50-364 
License Nos.:  NPF-2 and NPF-8 
 
CONTACT: Necota Staples, RII/DRP 
  (404) 997-4644 
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Enclosure  

ATTENDEE NAME      AFFLIATE 

Melanie H Brown      Member of Public 

Biko B. Freeman      Farley 

Lloyd Generette      EPA Region 4, GA 

Jeff Quinn       Member of Public 

Patricia Long                                        SNC 

James Eduardo Love      Hatch 

Mark Crompton      Member of Public 

David Matos       EPA Region 4, State of GA 

Adrienne R. Tickle      GPC 

Cornell Titus       Member of Public 

Greg Lloyd       Member of Public 

Jeffery A. Wilson      GPC 

Dave Gasperson      U.S. NRC 

John Hickman       U.S. NRC 

John Lamb                                                                       U.S. NRC 

John Pelchat       U.S. NRC 

Rich Smith       U.S. NRC 

Necota Staples      U.S. NRC 

Stephanie Devlin-Gill      U.S. NRC 

Roger Hannah                                                                       U.S. NRC 

Lynnea Williams      U.S. NRC 

Alan Blamey                  U.S. NRC 

Peter Meier                                                                            U.S. NRC 

Sarah Temple                                                                        U.S. NRC  

Coleman Curran      U.S. NRC 


